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I am in support of SB 949, affordable housing continues to be a crisis in our Portland 

community. It is essential that trusted community partners such as Self Enhancement 

be at the forefront of this issue. Because of the harmful impacts that decades of 

gentrification and unfair housing practices communities of color, especially the Black 

community have suffered.  


